
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Please find confirmation that some of the products taken from Bucharest are indeed counterfeit , 
can this be added as additional information for the Review. 
 
 
Mark Marshall 
Licensing and Health & Safety Manager 
Blackpool Council 
01253478493 
 
 
 
From: Lee Petrak  
Sent: 06 February 2017 14:21 

To: Mark Marshall 
Subject: Bucharesti & Badea 

 
Hi Mark 
 
FYI 
 
The Golden Virginia tobacco has been confirmed as counterfeit and a statement has been provided 
by the brand rep.  So far this is the only brand who have confirmed the status of the products seized. 
 
Once I have a full picture I will move to interview Badea. 
 
Mr Lee Petrak  
 
Public Protection Officer  
Trading Standards Enforcement 
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